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25.4.23 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

Increase in Nursery Fees 

 

Looking at the budget for the coming financial year there is a real need to increase fees in Nursery 

due to rising costs and wage increases. I am sure most parents will appreciate that our Nursery has 

given very good value for money for some time now and has not kept up with the fees charged in the 

local area. Governors also realise that parents will have worked out what hours they can afford to do 

for the coming Summer term and are not proposing an increase until September 2023. 

 

Therefore, in September Nursery will charge: 

 

 £12.50 a session for 3/4 year olds  (morning 08:45-11:45 or afternoon sessions 12:15-

15:15) 

 £13.00 a session for 2 year olds  

 £3 for lunch club (11:45-12:15 covering staffing. Lunch can then be bought for an 

additional £2.50) 

As you know, the government are also proposing greater support for parents and more free hours of 

childcare and this might support parents when it comes to the increases we have made. Presently 

every 3/4 year old is entitled to 15 hours funding and if two parents work then up to 30 hours 

funding. Please visit our website or phone school to talk to our administrator to find out about 

funding if you require any support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

REWilliams 
Rachael Williams (Executive Headteacher) 
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